
The Department’s Poppy Program is going well.  Poppy orders are being processed for 
mailing as they come in. If you have not already received your order, I will get them to 
you as soon as I can.

We are seeking additional Auxiliary members and veterans to assist in assembling 
poppies.  If you would love to be on the poppy assembly team, please give me a call. 
Directions on how to assemble poppies are also available by calling me or visiting the 
Department poppy webpage at www.ndala.org/poppies-2/.  Feel free to email me at 
poppies@ndala.org

I attended three Fall District meetings and distributed information on how to make felt 
poppies as well as our traditional crepe poppies.  Information on the 2025 Poppy Poster 
Contest was also dispersed.

Carol Wolf

Poppy Co-Chairman


